ATTENTION VILLAGE RESIDENTS:

In an effort to prevent water freeze ups, we are requesting that all water customers begin running their water at a pencil thickness until further notice.  You will not be charged for the additional water and sewer charges.  

We anticipate it will be necessary to run the water 24 hours a day, seven days a week until the end of March.

Thank you for your cooperation!

Mazomanie Utilities
